3 November 2011

Mike Hall

Chief Executive/National Commander
N.Z. Fire Service

P.0. Box 2133

WELLINGTON

Dear Mike,
REGION REDUCTION AND REALIGNMENT
| refer to the agreement between ourselves and the employer to meet in relation to the above issue.

The proposal is to meet on 11 November 2011, although there were efforts to get an earlier date. | understand
Fire Service management could not meet that objective.

Some of the affected members have received letters requiring acceptance of certain terms by 11 November
2011 and have been told they face redundancy if the terms are not accepted by that date.

The Union will inform members not to respond to these letters until our planned discussions occur and trust you
will have no objection to this, but if you do please be in touch forthwith.

Yours sincerely,

=
DEREK BEST
SECRETARY
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